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Dear Oregon State Legislators,  

 

I am writing in full support for Representative Travis Nelson’s proposed House Bill 

2738, which would fully ban the use of leaded gasoline fuel at the Portland 

International Raceway (PIR).  

 

The health impacts of leaded gasoline on people, particularly children and the elderly, 

is well-documented. Furthermore, there have been extensive studies on the impact of 

leaded gasoline at racetracks specifically and the detriment to health in surrounding 

areas. As the parent of a young child living near the raceway, I am greatly concerned 

about how the use of leaded gas impacts their health and that of all the children in 

our neighborhood.  

 

We ask all of Oregon State Representatives to support the bill and vote to approve 

resolution HB 2738 to protect our community’s health and well being.  

 

Thank you for considering this critical legislation.  

 

Julie Petrokubi    

 


